
#121-03
CITY    OF    NEWTON

IN BOARD OF ALDERMEN

May 5, 2003

ORDERED:

                    That in accordance with the recommendation of the Community Preservation

Committee through its Chairman, Jeffrey Sacks, the Board of Aldermen Ad Hoc

Community Preservation Committee through its Chairman, Alderman Amy Sangiolo, and

the Finance Committee through its Chairman, Alderman Paul E. Coletti, the sum of Fifty-

Six Thousand, Eight Hundred Five Dollars ($56,805) be and is hereby appropriated and

transferred from the Community Preservation Unreserved funds, to be expended under

the direction of the Commissioner of Parks and Recreation for the purposes of funding

costs for installing a drilled well and pump irrigation system at the Bowen Elementary

School field only, (as detailed in the application submitted on 11/1/02), but not at the

Memorial-Spaulding and Solomon-Schechter fields:

FROM: CPA - Unreserved Fund Balance
(21-3321)………………………..$56,805

TO: Recreation Projects; Bowen Field Irrigation
(21D602C-581502)……………..$56,805

Under Suspension of Rules
Readings Waived and Approved
21 yeas, 3 nays (Ald. Johnson, Schnipper and Lipsitt), 0 nays

EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT
Approved:  May 7, 2003                         

(SGD) EDWARD G. ENGLISH       (SGD) DAVID B. COHEN          
 City Clerk          Mayor

(SGD) PAUL E. COLETTI 
Chairman, Finance Committee


